
WICK TABERNACLE UNITED REFORMED CHURCH 

TABERNACLE TIMES March, 2018 

 
All Services at 10.30 am unless otherwise specified 

 

4th   March FAMILY COMMUNION led by Reverend James Jang 

(this service was cancelled due to bad weather) 

Flowers: Ruth Alvis  

Porch Duty:  Margaret S. 

 

Sunday 11th  March, MORNING WORSHIP – MOTHERING SUNDAY 

led by Elizabeth Hogen.   Breakfast Club from 9.45 am 

Flowers: Margaret Swift. 

Porch Duty:  Gill 

 

 Sunday 18th March - FAMILY SPOT - led by Stephen Newell – Joint Synod Pastoral Adviser. 

 Followed at 11am by refreshments and Family Time 

Flowers: June 

Porch Duty: June 

 

Sunday 25th  March MORNING WORSHIP – Palm Sunday 

led by Reverend James Jang 

Flowers: from funds 

Porch Duty:  Trudy 

 

Sunday 1st April:  EASTER PRAISE led by The Worship Group 

Flowers: For Easter 

Porch Duty:  An Elder 

 

Cleaning in March:   

 

  3rd  March:  Margaret Swift  10th March:  John  

17th March:  Linda    24th March:  Fred and Tina 

31st March:  Margaret Jones  7th April:  Kay   

  

 

 

UNITED CHURCHES GUILD – Meet on the 4th April to celebrate Easter.  

 

Keep Fit and Adult Tap each Thursday from 7.15 pm. 

  

Children’s Dancing from 9.00 am each Saturday.   

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES: 

 

LENT MEETINGS: continue each Tuesday at the Chapel. Coffee from 7.00.  Meeting starts at 

7.30 pm. 

 



 

Good Friday  at 10.30 am Joint Service led by Reverend James Jang, followed by hot cross buns 

and tea/coffee. 

 

Easter Sunday Praise – led by the Worship Group. 

 

Thursday Cameo Club 

 

We cancelled the March afternoon due to the bad weather.  On April 5th we hope to hold the Quiz 

which was set for our March afternoon. 

 

Breakfast Club:   11th March and 8th April, starting at 9.45 am. 

 

Prayers: 

 

Auntie Dolly. 

Eve and Harry 

Kay – recovering from a knee replacement operation. 

Anne and Malcolm 

Jean 

Megan and Mel 

 

People in the Village: 

 

Jeannie and Raymond Barnard 

Kay Humphries 

Sue Baxter 

 

Unfortunately the Women’s World Day of Prayer Service was cancelled due to the snow.  We hope 

to hold this service at our Family Spot in April. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


